
Happy Wednesday to all!! 
I am just returning from President Lisa Williamson's Homecoming in Alaska.  What a 
beautiful state!  
The people in Alaska as well as ALA Team Alaska are super friendly and AMAZING!  
  
  
Everywhere we went, I heard membership being promoted. :) 
  
  
Our tour took us to the Alaskan Pipeline.  While we were there visiting and taking 
pictures, a dogsled team pulling a four wheeler  
went by!!  That was really exciting to see.  
  
  
Do you know what is also exciting??  Check out these numbers!   You are all ALA grand 
Mushers!  
There are numerous departments with numbers greater than where you were last 
year!  WAY TO GO!!! 
  
Way to go Southern Division for keeping your lead!  
Don't slow down now..... RENEW, REJOIN, RECRUIT!!  
  
Have a great week!  
  
Karen Toll  
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chair 2023 - 2024  
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